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Collections remain low for a number of reasons including technical issues with ticket 
issuance equipment, PCO staffing, and poor contractor performance. The Department 
of Public Works has completed negotiations for a new contract, and anticipates having 
the contract in operation by the end of July 2014. 
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Technical issues with ticket issuance devices and PCO staffing have led to a decrease in 
ticket issuance. The Department of Public Works anticipates that issuance will remain 
low at least until a new vendor is in place. 
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The Department of Public Works (DPW) hired a new class of 14 PCOs. An error in the 
hiring process led to lower than usual levels of PCOs, though this has since been 
resolved. DPW will over-hire PCOs to account for the high rate of turnover. 
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Revenue is lower than projected because of ongoing issues with inoperable flashers in 
school zones. 
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The decrease in school zone flasher exceptions is partially due to the Department of 
Public Works (DPW) fixing inoperable flashers and partially due to seasonal variation 
leading to fewer total events. The City will review both its current contract for traffic 
cameras and the school zone flasher policy over the summer. 
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A new vendor will take over the collections process for photo safety in upcoming 
months. 
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Collections numbers do not include fees that have been collected but not warranted 
by the Department of Finance. 
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The 28% collections rate at 6 months represents a substantial improvement over the 
previous contractor. 
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The movement from self-pay to coverage by Medicare and Medicaid is due to better 
management of patient data and improved communication with hospitals. 
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The Traffic Court anticipates implementing a new collections system by August 2014. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages and is currently hiring new 
auditors. The Bureau has also completed a contract to hire outside auditors, which is 
currently awaiting signature. 
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The City’s new policy involving cutting water in the case of delinquent payment has not 
yet been felt and will likely affect collections later in 2014. 
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The Equipment Maintenance Division will meet with the First City Court regarding their 
use of City fuel cards. 
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The decrease in fuel usage by street lights is driven by conversion to LEDs. 
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